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Monday  12th March 2018                                          Term  1   Week  7             

What’s on at Truscott St 

 

Wednesday 14 March 

Thursday 15 March 

Friday 16 March 

 

Monday 19 March 

Wednesday 21 March 

Friday 23 March 

Thursday 29 March 

Friday 30 March 

Monday 2nd April 

Wednesday 4 April 

 

Friday 6 April 

 

 

Monday 9 April 

Thursday 12 April 

 

Support Unit Swimming Carnival 

Canteen Green Jelly Day 

Assembly: Percussion/Guitar Groups 

PSSA  Round  5 

Mufti Day for Easter Raffle donations—Year 6 fundraising  

Harmony Day/ Grandparents Day 

Assembly: Captains 

Easter Scripture Service & Easter Raffle draw 

Good Friday 

Easter Monday 

School photos 

7.00pm P&C meeting—Traffic issues meeting 

Assembly: Band 

Winter PSSA Round 1 

P&C Movie Night 

Years  5 & 6  camp 

Year 4 camp information meeting 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and  Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Walk-a-Thon 

On Wednesday we held our walk-a-thon in memory of Amity and to raise funds for “The Cure Starts 

Now”. Our students put in an outstanding effort and managed to complete a great many laps indeed. 

We ask that all sponsorship money be returned to the office by Friday 16th March. Please do not pay 

through POP Extra sponsorship forms are available from the office if required.  

 

Zone Swimming 

Congratulations to all those students who represented Truscott Street in the Zone swimming carnival 

last Tuesday. You were wonderful ambassadors for our school and gave of your best. Special  

congratulations to Jessica G., Annaliese R. and Andrew T. who made it to the finals.  

 

Traffic & Parking Around Schools 

A reminder that  the Mayor will be hosting a session on the traffic and parking issues  around the area 

which will be held as part of the April P and C meeting on Wednesday 4th April. The meeting will  

commence at 7 pm in the school hall and is expected to run for approximately an hour. The aim of the 

Information Session is for community members to come along and hear about the project, raise issues, 

and ask any questions they may have.   

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to these students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA News 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA  Round  5  Friday 16 March 

Newcombe Ball & Volleyball  v  Ryde at Meadowbank Park 

Softball & Teeball  v  North Ryde at  Magdala Park 

Training  Thursday  8.30am -  9.15am  

   

 

 

 

 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Owen A    Year 3 Harry G   Year 2 

Deco L      Year 2 Isha K      Year 2 

Pryce A     Year 1 Bosco L   Year 1 

Abby A     Year 5 Luca G     Year 1 

Nicholas L 

Year 2 

Mitchell C 

Year 1 

Senior  

Volleyball 

Senior  

Newcombe Ball 

Junior  

Newcombe Ball 

 

 

TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Hunters Hill  

0-3 1-2 1-2  

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match  

Eitan C Patrick D Robbie C  

Mixed Softball Girls Softball Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v Gladesville TSPS v Gladesville TSPS v Gladesville TSPS v Gladesville 

8-1 16-3 15-7 7-10 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Connoe N Ariana F Soren B Sascha G 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Alana T      Year 5 Atticus R   Year 4 

Daniel C     Year 4 Lachlan F  Year 4 

Yuval P       Year 1 Lucas S      Year 1 

Angelina A 

Year 2 

Alexis McK 

Year 2 

Anthony H    KW Brianna McK  KW 



  
School News 
STEM and Science 
In STEM lessons Years 3 and 4 are looking at recycling. They will be designing and making a mural in the school to 

encourage recycling. Could you please send in any plastic bottle tops to the science room. This includes milk and 

juice lids, vegemite and peanut butter lids etc. All colours and sizes are required.  

 

In Science Kindergarten are making a raft to help the gingerbread man cross the river without being eaten by the 

fox. Students have investigated waterproof materials as well as materials that sink or float. They need some  

polystyrene trays (from meat or fruit packaging) to make their raft this Friday. If you have one can you please 

send it to the science room.  

Thank you for your help.  

Michelle Shannon 

Assistant Principal 

 

 

Dance Group  
Dance rehearsals will commence on Monday 19th March at 8:30am in the school hall. We look forward to a great 

year working towards a possible performance in the Ryde Schools Spectacular at the Opera House on 29th  

October 2018.  

Michelle Shannon, Kate Bishop and Ashleigh Graham  

 

 

Zone Swimming Carnival 
Last Tuesday Truscott Street Public School had 35 students participating in the Zone Swimming Carnival at Ryde 

Aquatic Carnival. The students were well behaved and cheered on their school. Unfortunately no students will be 

representing Sydney North Zone, but congratulations goes to all of the students for giving their absolute best 

swimming performances. They were fabulous representatives of Truscott Street School and did themselves proud. 

A big congratulation to Andrew T, Annaliese R and Jessica G  for swimming times to get them places in  

finals.  A special thank you to Louise Gleeson for being our wonderful team manager, making sure that all  

students were supervised and made it to their races. 

Sue Buckland and Scott Gearin 

 

 

 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 

Office News 
Notes to be returned ASAP 

   3     Emergency Contacts 

   3 Learning Opportunities 

   3 SISA program 

   3      Photograph permission 

   4 Internet publishing permission 

 31 Years 5/6 camp permission and payment $320 

 30 Years 5/6 camp current medication and dietary requirements  

   1 Support Unit Hydrotherapy permission & Support Unit medication note 

   1 Support Unit Physio & Music Therapy note 

University Competitions entries have now closed 

Book Club order forms will be sent home today and will close on Friday so that books can be delivered before 

Easter.  Please order through the Scholastic online system. 

We are still collecting Coles vouchers. 

If you still have Walk-a-Thon sponsorship money, could you please hand it in by Friday. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

 

P&C News 
The P&C held its 2018 AGM on Wednesday 7th March. If you'd like to know who will fill the various  

positions within the P&C and its related committees, please refer to P& C website, or click here  

http://www.tspspandc.org.au/wp-content/uploads/AGM/2018_Committee_Positions.pdf 

I take this opportunity to thank all those who contributed to the operations of the P&C last year and welcome and 

thank all of those who have returned or joined this year. 

Please note that the next meeting of the P&C, scheduled 

for 4th April, has been commandeered by Ryde City Council, 

who will talk to us about their ideas / plans for the streets 

surrounding the school. The meeting will begin at 7pm and 

it will be held in the hall.  

Greg Monahan  

P&C President  

 

Canteen News 
We will be celebrating St Patrick's Day in the canteen on 

Thursday 15 March. A cup of green jelly served with a snake 

on top will be available at recess for $2. Please place your order on Flexischools to avoid disappointment.  

There will be a limited amount available over the counter. 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 

http://www.tspspandc.org.au/wp-content/uploads/AGM/2018_Committee_Positions.pdf


  
Community News  

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


